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Nunavunmi Parnaiyiit

Nunavut Planning Commission
Commission d’Aménagement du Nunavut

May 21, 2015

Distribution List

Re: June 2015 Technical Meeting on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan

This letter provides additional information regarding the Notice of Public Hearing on the Draft Nunavut
Land Use Plan (the notice) that was distributed by the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) on April 30,

2015.

Attached is a draft agenda for the Technical Meeting to be held in Igaluit on June 23-26, 2015.

As a reminder,
comments and

those listed as ‘parties’ in the notice, including any who have previously provided
submissions, are asked to notify the NPC of their intention to participate in the

proceedings, while other interested persons must apply for standing by June 1, 2015. The notice outlines
the information that should be provided.

Applications for standing are being posted on the NPC’s Consultation Record, which is available at:
http://www.nunavut.ca/en/draft plan/consultation record

The following is
June 1:

June 1-3:
June 4:
June 5:
June 22:
June 23-26:
July 14-16:

a summary of important dates that are included in the notice:

Deadline for interested persons to apply for participant standing and for parties to
notify the NPC of their intention to participate

Existing participants may provide views on applications for standing

The Commissioners will review the written applications and issue grants of standing

NPC will advise of the decisions on standing

Deadline for submission of technical issues

Technical Meeting in Igaluit

Pre-Hearing Conference in Iqaluit

Although the deadline for the submission of technical issues in writing is June 22, the NPC encourages

participants to
participants, to

submit their technical issues by June 12, 2015. This will allow the NPC, and all
consider the issues in advance of the technical meeting to be held on June 23-26, and

enable appropriate adjustments to the agenda.
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During roundtable discussions at the Technical Meeting on each section of the DNLUP, it is important
that participants’ technical experts are prepared to discuss technical aspects of any submissions they
have made. If additional clarification is required, participants may be asked to provide further written
technical submissions to be considered at the public hearing.

Please contact me at jsavoy@nunavut.ca or 1-867-983-4625 if you have questions or would like to
discuss any aspect of this process.

Thank you,

Juroy

Jonathan Savoy
Senior Planner
Nunavut Planning Commission



